
 

 
14 June 2019 
 

Boys Dance Costume 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
                                  
The Boys Dance Group will be performing at Dance Stars on Tuesday 25 June and Sutherland Shire Music 
Festival on Friday 9 August and Monday 12 August 2019. 
 
The cost of the costume for this year is $19.00 for each student.  
 
We are asking all students to provide their own shoes again this year. A note has already been sent home 
regarding the shoes, however details have also been provided below. Anything similar to these shoes will 
be fine (all white if possible) These can be purchased at Big W, K Mart, Spendless Shoes etc. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you, 
  
Aaron McKrell & Amy McDonald      Annette Wein 
Boys Dance Coordinators                  Principal 
 

 
Boys Dance Costume 2019 

 
Please fill in and return to the front office with payment. 

 
Please find $19 enclosed for my son______________________ of class__________ for Boys Dance 
costume 2019 
 
Or  
 
I have paid online and my receipt number is: ______________________________ 
 
 
Signed: __________________________  Date: ___________________________ 
 


